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May Virtue  

Compassion 

 The gift of the Easter season, spring time, Motherõs Day, the Sacrament of Confirma-

tion, Education Week, etc. So many wonderful things to celebrate this month of May in our 

school. We are so very excited to be sharing these special events with you and your child. 

Please watch our school calendar to come and enjoy being a part of your childõs educational 

events here in our school of hope.  

 

 Please drop by to visit our Learning Commons for the  art display òRamen Loveó on loan 

from the AB Arts Foundation. It is one of a number of art/cultural events we have had in our 

school over the course of this year.  

 

 As we draw closer to the end of the school year, esp. for the upper grades, you will no-

tice we are writing PAT exams and other course exams. We are inviting and encouraging your 

support to help us assist your child to do the best they can with these exams.  

 

 And finally, it is with mixed emotions that I share with you my plans for retirement from 

the school district this June. I am truly grateful for the time we have grown together here as 

a team and a family of hope. We have shared a very special couple of years and I have been 

truly blessed to have been entrusted with the care of your child in our school. Thank you for 

that tremendous honor. The new incoming Principal will be Michele Allen who is currently a Co -

Principal of St. Thomas More in Fairview. I am very confident that she will continue to lead and 

care for our fine school in the very best possible manner.  

Thank you and God bless, 

 

Russ Snoble 

Principal.  
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Gr. 1A  Teyha B, Madison H  

Gr. 1/2   Kayle T 

Gr. 2A   Sidni M, Finley G  

Gr. 3A   Kingston R, Elizabeth  

Gr. 4B  Jaygo T  

Gr. 5A   Lucas L, Sierra B,  

   Micheal S  

Gr .6A   Talon B, Myles B,  

   Evan P 

Gr. 7A   Addison M, Isabella R  

   Johanna P 

Gr. 7/8   Caleb A, Tylan S  

Gr. 8A   Justin H, Madison D  

 

Celtic Academy  

Gr. 4-6 Jilyan R  

Gr. 7-8 Ty H  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

May 2017  

PD Day 

7pm 

Virtue 

Awards  

@ 9:33am 

Gr. 6  

Confirmation 

7pm 

St. Joseph 

Church 

Gr. 6 

Language 

Arts  

PAT (a) 

9am 

Spirit Day  

May the 

4th be 

with you!  

Hats ON 

for Mental 

Health  
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2016/17 School Fees  
 

Grade 1-6   70.00  

Grade 7-8   80.00  

Pre Kindergarten   55.00  

Kindergarten   55.00  

BELL TIMES  
 

8:20am -  8:35am   Outside Supervision  

8:35am    Door Open  

8:40am -  9:33am   1st Block  

9:33am -  10:26am   2nd Block  

10:26am -  10:41am  RECESS 

10:41am -  11:33am  3rd Block  

11:33am -  12:17pm  LUNCH 

12:17pm -  1:10pm   4th Block  

1:10pm -  2:03pm   5th Block  

2:03pm -  2:18pm   RECESS 

2:18pm -  3:10pm   6th Block  

3:10pm -  3:25pm   Outside Supervision  

Please let the school 

know if your child 

will not be returning 

in the fall. If they 

are transferring to 

another school in the 

district we can help 

make this process 

easier if you keep us 

informed.  


